
CTH U, Towns of Grand Rapids and Grant 

TBD 

06/17/2024 

highwayreception@woodcountywi.gov 

CTH U, between CTH W and Whitrock Ave., in the Towns of Grand Rapids and Grant will be closed for a complete reconstruction beginning Monday, June 17, 2024.  Local access will 

be maintained during construction.  Work at times may impede access to intersections and driveways for short durations.  The detour route will follow CTH FF, CTH F, and CTH W.  

Project updates will be available on Facebook and our website  https://www.woodcountywi.gov/Departments/Highway/ 
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